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Best Wishes To BEP Students! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don't get over anxious: It never helps. Think of all the exams you have faced so far and 
how you have overcome your fears. Visualise the worst that can happen and then think 
positive.   

Talk over your anxieties to your parents, friends etc and get it out of your chest 
periodically. At the same time, talk about the subjects you are good in and the chapters 
you are well prepared in.  Gain confidence in subjects you know best: by completing the 
revision and writing notes, especially to a family member or answering mock tests. Make 
brief points to refer just before the exams.  Fix time and place: Make sure that your study 
has no disturbance.  

Move away from that place when you need to take breaks.  
Take them frequently by structuring your time schedule.  
Every time you feel fresh, study the difficult or boring  
subjects first for a few minutes and then move on to easy ones.  
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We now run 2 sessions! 

As part of our commitment to 
maintain student ratio of 10:1, 
we have extended the 
Saturday school to include a 
second session in the 
afternoon for Year 2 to 4.   

We are now enrolling YEAR 
2s - Hooray! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHEW & CHAT 
WORLD CAFÉ 
DAY— 17th 
JUNE 2017  by 
1.00pm  @ 
BARNFIELD 
HUB. 
Are you a resident in 
Barnfield Estate?  The  
above event is for 
you!   See u on 17th... 

It’s my pleasure to welcome you to the sixth edition of BEP Newsletter. This edition is 
special in many ways. Firstly, it conveys a message of good will to ALL BEP students 
sitting public exams in 2017; from SATS, GCSE to A Level.  Secondly, it carries an 
exciting news about BEP collaboration and partnership with the Museum Of London and 
finally, it introduces BEP first ever Summer School which will commence from 1st August 
to 31st August 2017. 

Needless to say that EXAM TIME is one of the most challenging moments when 
students start getting anxious and spend sleepless nights worrying about the coming 
exams. Exams may be anxiety provoking for some people. Students may worry about an 
exam for days before it is to take place and/or during the exam, when tackling the 
examination they may experience negative thoughts and unpleasant physical symptoms 
which prevent them from performing to the best of their ability. My advise is, KEEP 
CALM IT’S JUST EXAM FEVER!  Students, Just Relax ! Need not Worry…. It is wise 
to remember that exams are not here as punishment. Instead, they are a good way of 
testing to see how much information you have learnt. 

    BEP Director.  

THE CITY IS OURS RESEARCH PROJECT FOR 14 -18 
YEARS OLD. 
BEP Education is constantly exploring opportunities for partnership and collaborative working 
with external organisations. Few months ago we brought in Birkbeck University of London as 
partners with BEP. They delivered a presentation on career paths to our young people during 
Barnfield Youth and Education Day.  This month, we’ve again succeeded in bringing in 
Museum Of London as our partners.  This has resulted in immediate commissioning of BEP 
education by the Museum Of London to take part in a Nation-wide research project - The City 
Is Ours.  This research project will provide our young people a rare opportunity to take part in 
a creative research that will help them explore the city they live in, the challenges faced by 
young people and most importantly, to come up with a proposal on the type of city they would 
like to have in the future  - This is an exciting news! 

At the completion of this 6 months research project participants will not only receive joint 
certificate from BEP Education and Museum Of London but, will gain invaluable skills that will 
go into their CV, UCAS applications and key employability skills such as analytical skills, 
communication skills and team-working skills. If your child is between the age of 14 –18 Yrs 
old and you are happy for him/her to take part in this research, contact BEP Education. 

 



Important information to parents 
Attendance 
Please be reminded that once your child register with us, they are expected to 
attend Saturday school every weekend. You will still be charged if your child 
is absent, however we may discretionary waver the contribution if your child is 
off due to illness, this will be assess on a case by case basis. Unauthorised 
absence is not permitted in any form; if your child is not able to attend for any 
reason including sickness please, ring the school office and report your son/
daughter’s absence. Regarding punctuality, BEP takes punctuality very 
seriously, therefore; we are appealing to all parents to remind their children to 
get to class on time, classes starts 10:00am prompt!  
 
Recently, we’ve noticed that some students attend Saturday school without 
their notebooks and pencil case; this is not acceptable!  Your child must come 
to school with correct equipment.  Primary students must bring the 
recommended textbooks plus notebooks and a complete pencil case—
parents should endeavour to provide all necessary resources to their children. 

Reporting absence 
To report your child’s absence by calling of emailing the contacts above, 
please make sure you leave a message by 9:30am, we require (i) Child’s 
name (ii) Child’s year group (iii) Reason for absence 

Contact details 
Please ensure we have your correct contact details in case we need to 
contact you during an emergency.  These should include: 
 

The name of parent/carer 
The address where the child is staying 
Full contact details for the adult responsible for your child. 

Keeping us informed of child progress 
Please ensure that we have your child latest school report on file so we can 
give your child full support to help them improve in their school work and 
grades. 
 
 

BEP Students—learning  

Storage made easy...instant access to your documents 

 
Bank Details 
Account Name:  Barnfield Education 
Ltd Bank Name:  Barclays Bank 
Account number: 20430242 
Sort code:   202963 
 
Payment reference:   
please quote your child’s name. 

BEP WEBSITE 

The new website has facilities for teachers 
and student to communicate homework,  peer 
to peer interaction and lots more, please login 
and check out Microsoft Office 365 

After months of working extremely to design a 
website that sets the standard in the industry, we 
are proud to announce that we have branded and 
launched our new website! 

After some careful research and taking into 
consideration the feedback that we had received 
from parents, we set about planning to build our 
new website. The site has been designed with the 
visitor flow in mind, ensuring that it’s easy to 
navigate around for teachers, parents and 
students alike. 

Deon Parent “When I was asked to build the 

website my vision was to create a website that is 

simple yet iconic and unforgettable. I really feel 

that we have achieved this with this stunning, 

easy to use, functional website”. 

The site will also be getting even more incredible 
over the coming months so watch this space!                              
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This is a great opportunity for your child to join us in our first ever Summer 
School and take advantage of our one week learning with various activities at 
the Museum Of London.  And also to take part in music project, learn 
international language, learn computer coding and learn maths in a new way. 

Remember you have to register your child even if your child attends our 
Saturday school currently. 



Primary Section  
In order to provide effective and efficient teaching to your child, we strongly recommend 
Scholastic National Curriculum practice book for Math & English. 

 

 

Our partners 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barnfield Residents Meeting - 
last Saturday of every month 
Barnfield Residents meets on the last 
Saturday of the month to discuss how the 
important issues in the community and 
make decisions on how Big Local Funds 
granted should be spent. 

If you live on the Barnfield Estate please  
record these dates in your diary and come 
have you say on how the money is spent. 

Secondary Section 
In 2017 we will be running revision 
sessions, GCSE and A-Level exams 
preparatory classes prior to summer 
exams. Watch out for dates! Barnfield Education—educating the future today 



Contact Us 
Give us a call for more 
information about our   
services 

 

SCHOOL LOCATION: 
Barnfield HuB 
Herbert Place 
Plumstead, London 
SE18 3BD  
 
TEL: 08432890963  OR 
07971773042 
 
Email:  
info@bepeducation.org.uk 
 

Visit us on the web at 
www.bepeducation.org.uk 

BEP Parents Association 

The concept of P.A.S.S.  (Parents Accountable for 
students’ success) 
This initiative will enable parents to get involve in their 
children’s learning. By making sure that all parents provide all 
resources and equipment needed by their children for learning.  
Members of PASS visit the school on Saturday during lesson 
to see how learning takes place.  They are responsible for 
spreading the news and supporting other parents who are not 
supportive of their children’s education. 

 
The use of inter-generational approach 
This initiative help parents to learn some basic computer skills 
from our most able students.  Students who are bright with 
excellent IT and computer skills are selected to teach parents.  
Students are not allocated to teach their biological parents but 
other parents to ensure inter-transfer of knowledge from one 
generation to another. The parents will also have the 
opportunity of teaching the students some key skills. For 
example, vocational skills like cooking and baking.  We focus 
on these two skills for now. 
 
If your child is attending our Saturday school, we strongly 
encourage you to join BEP parents association. 
 
For more information on joining please contact us by phone, 
by email or come to the school office on Saturday and talk to 
the admin officer. 

 

 
Registered Office: 
Suite 34, New House 
67-68 Hatton Garden 
London, EC1N 8JY 

      BEP Parents Meeting 26th March 2016 


